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The Formentera Council's education department wishes to announce the start of enrolment at
the island's two nurseries, or escoletes. Parents of children born between 2017 and 2019 can
register their young ones at Escoleta Sa Miranda, while enrolment at Escoleta Camí Vell is
open to children born in 2017 or 2018. The registration period comes to a close on Wednesday
April 17, 2019.

  

Application forms can be picked up from and returned to the Citizen Information Office, or OAC,
at carrer Ramon Llull, number 6 (operating hours are 9.00am to 2.00pm Monday through Friday
and Thursday afternoons, 4.00pm to 6.00pm). Enrolment can also be handled online on the
Council's virtual platform, the OVAC, at https://ovac.conselldeformentera.cat/.

  

More information is available by contacting the escoletes directly. Sa Miranda is open to the
public Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays from 1.30pm to 2.30pm. Camí Vell staff are on hand to
receive visits at the same time on Wednesdays.
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